
27th March 2019 
 
Hello Barry, 
 
Further to our meeting last week, I’ve conferred with a colleague who has many 
years more experience of applying the GPDO and he agrees that a means of 
enclosure up to a height of 2m could be erected along the boundary to restrict 
access to the rear garden of 60 Crowndale Road under Part 2, Class A. If you wish 
to obtain formal confirmation that this is lawful development, you can apply for a 
Certificate of Lawfulness (Proposed) prior to commencement of works. 
 
I would appreciate it if you could confirm withdrawal of the live planning application. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kristina Smith  BA (Hons) MSc 
Senior Planner 
Regeneration and Planning 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:    020 7974 4986 
Web:              camden.gov.uk  
 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
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